
 
 
 

Our ref: CCC/21/024/FUL 
Date: 18 January 2022 
Contact: Rachel Jones 
Telephone: 01223 706774 
Email: rachels.jones@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
  
 
 
 
By email only 

Place and Economy  
Planning, Growth and 

Environment 
 

Box No SH1315 
New Shire Hall 

Emery Crescent 
Enterprise Campus 

Alconbury Weald 
PE28 4YE 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
 
Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 
Proposal: Importation, storage, processing including use of trommel, picking and 

recycling of 250,000 tonnes per annum of  incinerator bottom ash (IBA) 
and 50,000 tonnes per annum of construction and demolition (C&D) 
waste, for exportation for use as incinerator bottom ash secondary 
aggregates (IBAA). 

Application No: CCC/21/024/FUL 
Location: Former Saxon Brickworks , Off Peterborough Road, Whittlesey, 

Cambridgeshire, PE7 1PD,     
 

 
You were previously consulted on this planning application. The applicant has now submitted 
revised and/or additional information and/or plans which can be found on our website using the 
following link http://planning.cambridgeshire.gov.uk by entering the relevant application reference 
number. The new documents submitted are detailed below. 
 
21 Dec 2021  ES Part 3 – Non-Technical Summary – Revised 
21 Dec 2021  Technical Memo Noise 
21 Dec 2021  ES Part 1 Planning and Environmental Statement v3 
04 Jan 2022  ES Part 2 Section 2 Odour Management Plan v6 
04 Jan 2022  ES Part 2 Section 3B Dust Management Plan v10 
07 Jan 2022  Weighbridge Building Plan 
07 Jan 2022  New Welfare-Office Building Plan 
07 Jan 2022  Jan 2022 Updated Cover Letter 
07 Jan 2022  IBA Stockpile Wall Layout 
07 Jan 2022  Revised Site Layout Plan 
07 Jan 2022  Building 1 – Plan and Roof heights 
07 Jan 2022  Building 1 – Bund Layout 
07 Jan 2022  Revised Car Park Layout 
07 Jan 2022  16.5m HGV tracking Part 1 
07 Jan 2022  16.5m HGV tracking Part 2 
 

http://planning.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/


 
 
 

07 Jan 2022  16.5m HGV tracking Part 3 
07 Jan 2022  10m HGV tracking Part 1 
07 Jan 2022  10m HGV tracking Part 2 
07 Jan 2022  10m HGV tracking Part 3 
07 Jan 2022  10m HGV tracking Part 4 
 
If you have any (additional) comments I would be grateful to receive them by 17 February 2022. 
Please note that all previous comments submitted will still be considered when the application is 
being determined.  If I do not hear from you by 17 February 2022, I will assume that your 
organisation does not wish to make any additional comments on this application. 
 
In accordance with current legislation relating to access to information, any representations you 
submit will be available for inspection by the public and will be placed on the County Council 
website. 
 
Please contact the Case Officer, Rachel Jones if you wish to discuss the matter further. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Rachel Jones 
Business Manager, County Planning, Minerals and Waste 


